Addendum to the YCS George Washington School
Re-opening Plan

2020-2021 School Year

The YCS George Washington School is anticipating a resolution of the health and safety measures that have currently arisen by Friday, October 16, 2020.


The school anticipates reopening using a hybrid model beginning Monday, October 19, 2020 through December 23, 2020.  The in-person learning will take place Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays from 

9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  Remote learning will be conducted on Mondays and Fridays from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.


The school will reopen with complete in-person learning on Monday, January 4, 2021.
